
Mark your calendars!  Our next FCN-4 Regional Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 
25

th
 (9:30 – 11:30 a.m.) 

This is your invitation to join our Eighth FCN-4 Zoom Meeting (and 53
rd

 FCN-4 Regional 
Meeting). 
  
I am pleased to announce that our Guest Speaker for our upcoming Zoom Meeting will be: 

Jane Meadus – Barrister and Solicitor and Institutional Advocate from the Advocacy Centre 
for the Elderly (ACE) 

  
Registration:  

Send an email to Carol Dueck, Chair of our FCN-4 Advocacy 
Committee, AdvocacyFCN4@protonmail.com to register and include: 

         Your Name, 
         Long-Term Care Home Name, 
         Your email address and phone number 

  
Connection: 

You will receive an email with an invitation to join the meeting ... and only those who are 
registered will be “admitted to the discussion”.  You are able to join with just a phone, if 
you do not have computer with a camera.  You do not need a Zoom Account to join this 
discussion; you can join on your phone or computer via the invitation that will be sent to you. 

  
In addition, Jane Meadus will be speaking at a webinar organized by the Ontario Association of 
Residents’ Councils (OARC) on May 18

th
 (2 – 3 p.m.): 

“Long-Term Care Home Residents’ Bill of Rights – What’s Changed?” 
Registration for this OARC 
webinar: https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_XV03FQ0vRn6GUdhNvlzrfQ 

  
  
Keep safe & stay healthy! 
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